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Dear  
 
Thank you for your email of 6 August 2023 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

 
“May I please request the latest figures for the Progressive Home Ownership scheme since 
its inception broken down by territorial authority. I essentially would like the figures provided 
below updated – 
 
26916 (2021). Nicola Willis to the Minister of Housing (28 Jun 2021): How many families, if 
any, have been housed each month as part of the Progressive Home Ownership scheme 
since its inception, broken down by territorial authority? 

Hon Dr Megan Woods (Minister of Housing) replied: I refer the Member to the attached 
table. I also note that there are currently 166 homes contracted for delivery through the 
Progressive Home Ownership Fund.” 

 
An updated table of the figures provided in June 2021 is attached. The data we have provided is for 
households, rather than families, as this is in line with the data provided within the parliamentary 
question response. We can provide information specifically in relation to families if required. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review of my response by the Ombudsman, in 
accordance with section 28(3) of the Act. The relevant details can be found on the Ombudsman’s 
website at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to openness and transparency, the Ministry proactively releases 
information and documents that may be of interest to the public. As such, this response, with your 
personal details removed, may be published on our website. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Jonathon Fraser 
General Manager, Housing and Service Delivery  
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